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Dr. David Lahti, professor from Queens College, will share the latest revelations 
about bird songs, thanks to our modest house finch. The house finch (Haemorhous 
mexicanus) is a common New York bird that was introduced here from California in 
the 1940s. In the last decade his laboratory has contributed to this bird’s research 
prominence with studies of house finch song in New York, California, and Hawaii. This 
research has resulted in various interesting discoveries that will be discussed in this 
lecture. 

Speaker Bio: Dr. Lahti is an Associate Professsor and Director of the Master’s Program 
in Biology, Queens College, and Doctoral Faculty in Biology and Psychology, The 
Graduate Center, City University of New York. 

When: Wednesday, April 13, 2022 07:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada)
Register in advance for this webinar at: http://bit.ly/HOBASApril22
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about 
joining the webinar.
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